
Canfield, Ohio 

March 25, 2017 

  

A Board Retreat of the Board of Park Commissioners of Mill Creek MetroParks was held on 

Saturday, March 25, 2017, at Pioneer Pavilion.  

  

The meeting began at 9:00 a.m. Roll Call was as follows: Germaine Bennett, present, Lee Frey, 

present; John Ragan, present; Tom Shipka, present; Tom Frost, absent.  

  

Also in attendance were Aaron Young, Executive Director, and meeting facilitator Janus Small 

of Janus Small Associates.  

  

Subjects covered:  

Importance of Our Work Today  

Overview of Our Project   

Survey Findings Presentation and Discussion   

Role of the Board   

Board Responsibilities   

Board and Staff Relationships   

Board Structure   

Vision for Mill Creek MetroParks in Three Years   

Key Initiatives for Park Commissioners for Next 18 Months to Animate the Vision   

Board Operations  Board 

Documents   

Committees and Task Forces   

Prepare for Meeting with Representatives from Mill Creek Foundation and Fellows Riverside   

Garden Boards  

  

No business was conducted.   

  

The meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m.    

  


